Statement by the E3 and US to the IAEA
Board of Governors introducing

resolution on Iran’s non-cooperation
with the IAEA

On 17 November, UK Ambassador to the IAEA, Corinne Kitsell, gave a statement
on behalf of the E3 and US introducing a resolution on Iran’s insufficient
cooperation with the IAEA
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